									March 2, 2012

Dear Parents/Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack] On Tuesday, March  13, 2012, the second graders will be going on a fieldtrip to the Rochester Museum and Science Center. We will see a movie called Changing Seasons at the Strasenburgh Planetarium followed by lunch and a trip to the Adventure Zone in the museum. We will be taking the RTS bus so we ask that you dress your child according to the weather (uniforms are required). The cost of this trip will be $2.00. Please send in the money along with the signed permission slip to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.  Any questions or concerns please feel free to call or send in a note. Thanks for your support.
                                       The Second Grade Team

My Child _________________________________________________ has permission to attend the fieldtrip to the RMSC on Tuesday, March 13, 2012.  I have enclosed the $2.00 and the signed permission slip.
Parent ________________________________________________________________________
